Honorable Mayor and Members of the Hermosa Beach City Council

Regular Meeting of January 24, 2006

CYPRESS STREET NORTH OF 8TH STREET PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION MEETING WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2006

Recommendation:

Receive and file this status report.

Background:

As you recall, a resident appeared at your last meeting expressing her concern about stepped up parking enforcement on this section of Cypress Street between 8th Streets and Clark Field. There were a number of warnings given after a complaint was received from another resident on the street. No actual citations have been issued. No citations will be issued. Staff has scheduled a meeting before the Public Works Commission on February 15th and this will provide a chance to develop an approach that works for all of the residents on the street. This effort will include each resident receiving a notice to attend the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Stephen R. Burrell City Manager